
Monday, September 25, 2017 

 

 

Dear Joel, 

 

On behalf of the Commuter Student Association, I would like to warmly extend our most humble 

gratitude for your presentation at Siena College during Commuter Appreciation Week.  

 

We highly encourage any College or University to facilitate your engagement with their students. 

The way you connected with the students during your presentation was incredibly powerful and 

yet gentle, allowing for thoughtfulness and decision making without judgement.  The use of your 

bracelets and offering ways to change behavior is effective and provides the call to action that is 

realistic. The feedback from students was extremely positive and it was eye opening to several of 

them. Your approach and information was well suited for college students as was your 

suggestions of how they could help promote change with their family and friends.  

 

Our hope is that the message you so eloquently shared about the Casey Feldman Foundation will 

continue to spread to all, will create change and end distracted driving in honor of Casey and to 

prevent the loss of any other lives. 

 

Peace & Good, 

 

Dyann Serravillo 

Advisor, Siena College Commuter Student Association 

 


